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1. The SIG had planned to hold a face-to-face symposium in late November 2021, 

jointly organised by the Department of Management, Monash University and the 

Department of Management and Marketing, University of Melbourne. This was to be 

held in Melbourne but unfortunately it was postponed due to the on-going COVID-19 

pandemic and related restrictions. We are hopeful that this symposium can be held in 

June/July 2022. 

2. A number of the academics and doctoral students related to this SIG (many based 

around Victoria) started to hold virtual monthly meetings. These were well attended 

and have been sustained until now since the first meeting held in June 2020.  More 

recently, these meetings are being turned into this SIG’s monthly virtual meeting. 

Thank you. 

Amrik Sohal 


